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Dr. Farha Khan (Lafayette) will serve as the Internal Medicine 
Program Director for Lafayette. We are excited to have her begin 
her new journey and we are confident that her leadership, vision, 
and dedication will help further elevate the Lafayette program.  

Congratulations, Dr. Khan. 

We’re proud to announce that Dr. Shelby 
MacRae (Pulmonary/Critical Care) and the NTM/
Bronchiectasis team in Pulmonary/Critical Care have 
been accepted into the COPD Foundation’s new Bronchi-
ectasis and NTM Care Center Network (CCN). LSU is 
one of the first sites in the nation to receive this designa-
tion, reflecting our leadership in advancing care for 
these complex lung diseases. 

Congratulations NTM/Bronchiectasis Team! 


